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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 10:56 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood; Janet Brunson
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160186

Customer correspondence 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 9:19 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160186- Response requested 
 
Copy on file, see 1234283C.  DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Benjamin Legaspi  
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 8:49 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 6:42 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Cc: paulettesdrasuitis@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: Paulette Drasutis 
Company:  
Primary Phone: (850) 476-2314 
Secondary Phone: (850) 476-2314 
Email: paulettesdrasuitis@gmail.com 
 
Response requested? Yes 
CC Sent? Yes 
 
Comments:  
Please Please do not allow Gulf Power to increase the rate. I am a widow living on less then 1800.00 a month Social 
Security. I am struggling already with medical bills.  I understand when Gulf Power increases there will be a increase 
amount of city tax on the bill as well. Every dollar counts I have cut back as much as I can .  I removed the gas from my 
house. 
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I have lived in Pensacola for greater then 40 years. 
 
 




